
CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER

     DEPARTMENT OF EXCISE AND LICENSES

December 5, 2013

Ms. Kris Hoeltgen
Boulevard Burger Corp.
Dba Boulevard Burger & Tap
727 N. Colorado Blvd., Suite A                         
Denver, CO 80206

Dear Registered Neighborhood Organization:  

Please be advised that an application for a transfer of ownership has been filed with this Department
regarding a transfer of ownership for a hotel and restaurant liquor license in your neighborhood.  Please
review the enclosed documents for information regarding this change.  

This notification is informational only.  As you know, under the Colorado Liquor Code, the preliminary 
consideration in transfers is not "needs and desires" but "character, record and reputation."  The 
Department makes its decision on "character, record and reputation" based on information contained in 
the application and in our investigation -- prior revocations, any criminal convictions, prior liquor violations,
prior licenses, a review of the transferees' criminal record and background, etc.  

To review the file on this application for transfer, please visit the Department of Excise & Licenses at 201
West Colfax Avenue (2nd Floor) between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.

Sincerely,

Judy Steele
Interim Director, Excise and Licenses

______________________________________
Councilwoman Jeanne Robb, District 10
7th Avenue Neighborhood Association
Capitol Hill United Neighborhoods, Inc.
Congress Park Neighbors, Inc.
Cranmer Park-Hilltop Civic Association
Denver Neighborhood Association, Inc.
Inter-Neighborhood Cooperation
Neighborhood Advisory Committee to the Botanic Gardens

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR
201 West Colfax Avenue, # 206
Denver, Colorado 80202






